
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guidance notes for NSA members using the Graziers List 
 

During the application process  
• Once NSA has verified the information you have provided, it will be published on the 

NSA Graziers List on the NSA website at www.nationalsheep.org.uk/graziers-list. This is 
an open-access page that all can view. 

• Please note, adverts can be submitted anytime but are manually published on the NSA 
website and can only be added Tuesday-Thursday (9am-5.00pm).  

• All agreements are done so between the two farming parties; NSA is only responsible 
for registering and publishing your details, so it is up to you to decide if a grazing 
opportunity / sheep flock is suitable. 

• Once you have made a suitable connection, please notify NSA and your advert will be 
taken down so no one else contacts you. 
 

Looking ahead 
• The NSA Graziers List is a new service and so to make sure NSA is providing you with 

the best possible service, please email any thoughts or feedback to 
enquiries@nationalsheep.org.uk.  

• NSA’s aim is to provide the connection but it is up to the farmers or graziers to progress 
the relationship to see if it will work. 

• NSA takes no responsibility for any failed agreements but is interested to know why 
relationships have or haven’t worked, with the aim of improving the service. 

 
Data protection 

• Data will be stored securely by NSA and used in accordance with our Privacy Policy.  By 
choosing to use the NSA Graziers List you are consenting to participate in our Wider 
Interest Group and we may contact you in the future.   

• Information will be publicly available on NSA website for non-members to freely access 
in the form of the NSA Graziers List.   

• If you have any questions about how NSA uses your data relating to the Grazing List, 
email enquiries@nationalsheep.org.uk. 

• NSA Privacy Policy and full terms and conditions are available at 
www.nationalsheep.org.uk.  For more information, please write to: Data Protection 
Manager, The Sheep Centre, Malvern, Worcestershire, WR13 6PH. 

Useful links 

• Seek advice on gaining a Temporary Land Association (TLA) or temporary County Parish 
Holding (tCPH) number’ by visiting www.gov.uk/apha/register-temporary-livestock-
holding 

• Information for those in Wales can be found at CPH and Livestock Movements New 
Rules and Seasonal grazing (wintering/tack) | GOV.WALES  
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• Information for those in Scotland can be found at 
http://www.opsi.gov.uk/legislation/scotland/acts2003/asp_20030011_en_1 
 

For other information and advice relating to the use of the NSA Graziers List please contact 
enquiries@nationalsheep.org.uk or call 01684 892661. 
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